
Dear Amy

Many thanks for your reply.  

I was glad to hear from correspondence by Elizabeth Macdonald that the licence application 
is to be considered on its own merits, because I believe the current licence is far too broad. 
I have seen the police letter in support of the licence.  Whilst I appreciate that the record of 
the new premises has been better—so far—than that of Po Na Na, this does not alter my 
objection as to the scope of the licence.  We have seen in the example of Po Na Na how a 
licence of this breadth can create serious ill effects.  The scope of the license, rather than the 
forbearance of the holder, should be the means of regulating the operation of the premises.

Kind regards 

Kristian Wiggert 
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